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ENEL GENERACIÓN CHILE REPORTS ON DUMPING OPERATIONS AT 
THE RALCO AND PANGUE POWER PLANTS 

  

Alto Biobío, October 23, 2024—Enel Generación announces that starting today, it will conduct operations 
to open the spillway gates of the reservoirs at the Ralco and Pangue hydroelectric power plants as part of 
the standard and safe functioning of these facilities. As a result, there may be fluctuations in the flow of the 
Biobío River. 

These maneuvers have been coordinated and previously communicated to the relevant authorities, 
including those responsible for basin management, the National Electric System, and our reservoir 
operations. 

We request the sector's neighbors to stay away from the programmed dumping areas, thus avoiding 
dangerous situations.  

 


